From: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>

To: 'Julie Gibson' <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>, 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>, 'Alaine MACDONALD' <a.macdonald337@btinternet.com>

Sent: 31/03/2020 14:01:10

Subject: RE: Agenda and Papers for Admin Meeting tomorrow evening, Tues 31 March



 
This will come up under “matters arising”, but just to bring people up-to-date with thinking for the Good Food Conference – Emma prepared a draft project plan, which I circulated to the admin group. It seems unlikely now that the original October date is realistic, but there may be an opportunity, as restrictions are relaxed and people begin to think more about how society should be organised post-CV19, to time the conference when there is an appetite for change, and we will proceed on that basis, until we get to a point where it seems we need clarity about timing.

One of the challenges may be identifying people happy to form the “advisory group” for the event. Dan Ross and Jo Hunt were both consulted in the early stages, and it would be good to have them on board, but they are going to be dealing with major issues with their own businesses, so I think it is likely they won’t be able to contribute.

Martin

